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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
With regards to your e-mail below, I can confirm that East Sussex County Council does not wish to
raise any concerns regarding the adequacy of the pre-application consultation undertaken by the
applicant for Cory Riverside Energy Park.
 
Kind Regards,
Ed
 
Edward Sheath
Head of Planning and Environment
Communities, Economy and Transport

01273 481632 | 07725 622407 
eastsussex.gov.uk

                                                                 

 
 
 

From: Riverside Energy Park [mailto:RiversideEP@pins.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 04 December 2018 12:20
To: Riverside Energy Park
Subject: FW: Cory Riverside - adequacy of consultation request - 30 November
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am writing in regards to an Application for Cory Riverside Energy Park,
Belvedere, Bexley. Your authority has been identified as a statutory authority
under the Planning Act 2008 and I am seeking your views on the adequacy of
the Applicant’s pre-application consultation.
 
Your response would be appreciated.
 
Yours faithfully,
Riverside Energy Park Case Team

National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: dee.allen@pins.gsi.gov.uk
 
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)
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